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Inside this issue: 

 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW LOGO! 

During February we will have started to launch 

our new logo and image that we have been          

developing in recent months.  

We will introduce the new logo in a stepwise 

fashion as we replace the external signage in 

the car parks and on the building. We will also gradually update our 

letters and leaflets with the new logo and you will see these changes 

taking effect over the next few weeks. 

In tandem with this our website will be given a refresh, not only with 

the new logo, but also with a change in style to create a much more 

user friendly site. 

 

General Practice Nursing Awards 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO LINDA HOOP  - our Nurse Manager has 

been shortlisted as a finalist in the Patient Choice category. 

These awards recognise and award the vital contribution practice 

nurses provide in primary care and we wish to celebrate practice 

nurses and health care workers who consistently deliver confident, 

contemporary care. 
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We are  a group of people who are patients at Scott Road Medical Centre and 

we usually meet approximately 4-6 times a year.  

We hold meetings which alternate between lunchtime and evening. 

¶ We represent the patients at Scott Road Medical Centre 

¶ Develop Questionnaires to find out your views 

¶ Review patient comments/Friends & Family Feedback and work with the Practice Team to 

make improvements 

¶ Help  patients on flu vaccination day 

Finally we are always looking out for New Members to join this group. 

If you are interested in joining, just hand your details in at reception. 

FAO Pamela Holden Burnett 

Chair of the Patient Participation Group 

The Patient Participation Group will shortly being having a presence in the practice to 

answer questions & inform patients of the benefits of using GP Online Services.  

Patient Participation Group  

DNA 

We use the term DNA to describe when patients do not attend 

booked appointments and do not phone to apologise.  

During the following dates: 

 

1st October 2017ð31st December2017 

728 Appointments were lost 

This equates to an astounding 164 hours of wasted clinician time 

 

 You can cancel an appointment by  

¶ Coming to reception 

¶ Phoning 01757 211 750 and asking for Option 1 

¶ Emailing the dedicated Cancellation email address (which can be accessed via the web-

site)  

¶ scottroad.apptcancel@nhs.net  (Remember to tell us your name, and appointment date 

and time and which clinician you were due to see)   

 

Please note that the email address must ONLY be used to cancel appointments and must not 

be used for any other correspondence.) 

Appointments are precious and shouldnôt be wasted and if  you are unable to 

make it, cancelling enables someone else to make use of that appointment.  

We would like to thank the 96% of patients who did attend their appoint-

ment during  1st Octoberð31st December 2017. 
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Staff updates  

Over the last few months we have welcomed the following staff to the 

team: 

Sandra Gilson - Medical Receptionist 

Sandraôs comments:  

ó I am thrilled to be given the opportunity to work at Scott Road Medical Centre and I am looking 

forward to working with the Staff, Partners and Patientsô 

Receive future Newsletters by email 

If you would like future copies of the Newsletter emailing to you, please register your details  on 
the Practice website www.scottroad.org.uk 

We thought patients would appreciate knowing the doctors  usual working 

days.  

Dr Mary Clatworthy            Tuesday and Wednesday 

Dr Kath Hodkin    Monday, Tuesday and Friday 

Dr Ruth Walker  Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 

Dr Anna Hammond            All day Wednesday and Thursday morning 

Dr Vanessa Martin            Monday, Wednesday and Thursday  

Dr Gill  Kirkman            Monday and Thursday 

Dr Jonathan Hagan            Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 

Dr Alena Billingsley            Monday, Wednesday and Friday  

Dr Caroline Bowey            Monday, Wednesday  and Friday 

Dr Mike Jobling             Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 

 

Please remember that at times our GP Partners have to swap days to accommodate meetings. 

 
 
 
 

 
Linda Hoop (Prescribing Nurse) Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 
Elaine Harrison (Prescribing Nurse) Thursday and Friday 
Jackie  Darlison (Prescribing Nurse) Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday 
 
Emma Smith (Practice Nurse & Family Planning) Monday, Thursday and Friday morning 
Sarah Richards (Practice Nurse & Family Planning) Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday 

Jan Harrison (Practice Nurse) Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday  
 
Lesley Townsley (Health Care Assistant) Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 
Andrea Hunt (Health Care Assistant)  Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 

Nurse Usual Working Days 

GP Usual Working Days  
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Stroke é...ACT F.A.S.T 


